

## Please Join Our Parent Support Meeting!

TransParent strives to provide an environment that encourages parents and caregivers to speak openly about their own experience in raising a transgender or non-binary loved one. Our goal is to help make connections with other local families that can relate to this experience. This group meets monthly, is confidential, and is peer led. No judgments or unsolicited advice. This is a space for you to speak freely about concerns, challenges, triumphs, pitfalls, or new developments, with other parents who can relate to how you are feeling and what you are going through. You are also welcome to come and just listen! Sharing is not required.

TransParent also serves as a conduit for families who are searching for professional resources both locally and nationally. Don't let this experience lead you to isolation. You are not alone! One of our best tools is to leverage the wisdom and experiences of others who have walked this path before us. Let us help you make those connections. We are all here to help each other navigate this journey

(Please contact us if you wish to invite additional guests.\* We value privacy and only those who share this journey as parents or caregivers are welcome to join without prior approval.)

\*This chapter currently offers child care. Please contact us for additional details.

## Austin, TX

meets every 3rd Thursday of the month 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm

We are currently meeting on

zoom for the health and safety of our families during Covid-19.

Thusday,

For more information, reach out to Austin.TX@TransParentUSA.org